
 
 
 

    October 13, 2024      

             

Twenty- Eighth Sunday in Ordinary 

Times 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

 

October 12, 2024,          Saturday              

5:00 p.m.     †     Bob Locke   
 
October 13, 2024,          Sunday                

8:00 a.m.     †   Ed Peters        

10:30 a.m.        Parishioners 

 

 October 14, 2024           Monday                

 8:00 a.m.   †    Nancy Fries 

 

October 15, 2024           Tuesday                      

               NO MASS    

 

October 16, 2024            Wednesday           

5:00 p.m.    †     John McCann 

 

October 17, 2024             Thursday           

8:00 a.m.  †      Marlin & Dee Densel 

 

October 18, 2024              Friday                   

 8:00 a.m.  †   Helen Nix 

 

October 19, 2024              Saturday              

5:00 p.m.  †   Jerry & Jean Zorger 

 

October 20, 2024               Sunday                

 8:00 a.m.  †  Margaret Locke 

10:30 a.m.     Parishioners 

 

            
 

 

 

 

Liturgical Ministers for October 19th & 

October 20th  

 

Lectors 

5:00 p.m.   Lynn Ann Diamente (1) 

                  Melanie Bechtold (2) 

8:00 a.m.   Chris Morgan (1) 

                  Sam St. Clair (2) 

10:30 a.m. Charlotte Hill (1)  

                 Jacob Alles (2)  

 

Hospitality Ministers 

5:00 p.m.  Bryan & Danielle Smethers,  

8:00 a.m.    Jack & Jeff Gibson 

10:30 a.m. Carl Brown, Mike Sedor 

 

Extraordinary Minister of Holy 

Communion 

5:00 p.m.    Leanna Andreas, Tom 

Andreas & Kevin Rupp 

8:00 a.m.    Dick Buchanan, Sara 

St. Clair & Nicholas Steill  

10:30 a.m.  Kristin Rentschler, Brad 

Clifford, & Pat Zickgraf 

 

Altar Servers 

5:00 p.m. Liston Lowen, Sutton Lowen 

8:00 a.m.  John Morgan, Mallory Morgan 

10:30 a.m.  Alana Clifford, Ingrid 

Rentschler 

 

Annual Bishop’s Appeal 2024 -2025 

 Please continue to send in your pledge  

cards, or drop them off at the office. 

Please remember that there is the option 

to do monthly donations.  

Example: if you can donate $20.00 a  

month for 5 months, that adds up to  

$100.00.  



 

 

 

 

Please stop by the office if you are in need 

of a pledge card. Once your pledge card 

is filled out, you can drop it off in the 

collection basket, at the church office or 

send it to the church in the mail. 
 

 

 

Parent Meeting for 2nd Grade 

There will be a 2nd grade parent meeting 

October 20th at 9:15am in the 2nd grade 

classroom. This is a very important 

meeting to attend, as it will have 

information for this upcoming year. If you 

cannot attend please let the teachers 

know so they can get the information to 

you. 
 

 

Collections for October 6, 2024  

 

 
Adult Offering Envelopes             $   2864.00 

Loose                                             $     505.00 

Candles              $       22.00 

Religious Education                      $     240.00 

Repair Fund              $     210.00 

All Souls Day             $       10.00 

Total in pews:                                $ 3,851.00 
 

Online Collections 

Reg. Envelopes                             $ 2,132.00 

Repair Fund                                  $     275.00  

Second collection             $    105.00     

Other              $      25.00      

Total Online                                  $ 2,537.00  

     
     
 

 
 
 
             

St. Vincent DePaul Corner 
October 7, 2024  
Families served 52 Total people 140 
New Clients 7 Gas cards 3  
 
Needs Laundry detergent, Shampoo/  
Conditioner, Toilet paper and Dish soap 
 
Your ongoing support whether that is  
 
financial, food donations, volunteering of  
your time, talent and last, but not least,  
your prayers are each examples of Jesus  
calls for us to love our neighbor. 
 
If you would like to help with St. Vincent   
DePaul, please contact the office and  
leave a message for Sara St. Clair.  
Thank you so very much for your ongoing  
support! Please keep in mind that St.  
Vincent DePaul Food Pantry is open  
EVERY Monday from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00  
p.m. If Monday falls directly on a holiday,  
the pantry will not be open.  
 
 
 
PARISH FESTIVAL Information 
On Saturday, October 19th, from 11 a.m.  
to 4:00 p.m. we will be hosting our first ever  
Parish Festival. The Community  
Center will be filled with an assortment of  
different types of foods that will be  
available for purchase! We have enclosed  
in the bulletin a list of the food we will be  
serving along with the pricing.  
Please know that we will only be taking  
cash or checks at the festival. No debit or  
credit cards will be taken. 
We are in need of more volunteers, please  
call the office and talk to Kim. Thank you! 



 
 

 
 
 
Stephen and Nancy Bruder have attended St.  
Paul of the Cross Catholic Church for quite  
some time. But they started out their  
marriage at Precious Blood. 
Stephen and Nancy are celebrating their 
70th Wedding Anniversary this month.  
If you would like to send them an  
Anniversary card, please contact Kim  
at the church office. 



JOIN US 
on Sunday, October 13th in the 

community center for our next ARC 
event.  The topic will be “Feelings vs 

Truth”. Coffee and donuts  will be 
provided.  9:15 am- 10:15 am

CONCEALED & 
REVEALED

The next Concealed & Revealed is 
on Sunday, October 20th at 9:15 am 
in the Church. Come learn about how 

the Bible and the Mass come 
together.

***October 27-29th the ARC team 
will be presenting “Who Cares About 
Saints”  See the Narthex for details! 

***Friday, November 1st is the 
Solemnity of All Saints.  It is a Holy 
Day of Obligation.  Masses will be at 
8:00 am and 7:00 pm. 

***Thursday, December 12th is our 
Advent Penance Service.  It will 
begin at 6:00 pm 

Holy Hour of Power 

There will be no Holy Hour of 
Power in October.  MARK YOUR 

CALENDARS for Friday, 
November 15th when we will 
have our next HHP from 6-7 

pm!  Don’t miss it!! 

 

The Saint Paul of the Cross 
Youth Group is open to ALL high 
schoolers!  We meet from 6-8 

pm every Sunday night EXCEPT 
for the 1st Sunday of the month 

when we meet from 12-1:30 
pm.  We share faith, fellowship, 

and food!  Come and bring a 
friend!!! 



October is Respect Life Month 

“An old Irish proverb says, ‘It is 
in the shelter of each other that the 
people live.’ Indeed, we are 
created to depend upon one 
another and walk together in 
suffering. But when family 
members or friends approach 
life’s end, we may not know how 
best to ‘shelter’ them. Here are 
some concrete ways we can 
compassionately care for them: 
usccb.org/end-of-life-care.” 

USCCB 
Secretariat of 
Pro-Life 
Activities Caring 
for Loved Ones 
at Life’s End


